
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOODBYE, AND GOOD LUCK! ❤ 
 
It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to a beloved member of staff this 
week. Mrs Bracinik will be leaving Caldmore Primary on Monday and we hope 
you will all join us in wishing her a heartfelt farewell. 
 
For over five years she has brought light and warmth to our school – a warmth 
that will be dearly missed by students and staff alike. While we are sad to see 
her go, we wish her nothing but the best for her future and know that she will 
continue to bless others with her cutting wit and radiant smile. The support she 
has provided to our new-to-English families is invaluable, and her skills and 
dedication will live on through our children’s progress. Thank you, and good 
luck.  
 
 
 
 

       FOOD DRIVE 
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Wednesday 25th November 

No Pens Wednesday. Children 
dress up as a word for school. 

 

Friday 18th December 

End of term.  

 

 

Congratulations to 3M for 
placing 1st, 3A for placing 2nd, 
and 6B for placing 3rd!  

Dates for your Diary 

Mathletics 

We'd like to offer out an extra 
special thank you to the Help To 
Make Tummies Full Facebook 
group. They've made it their 
mission to donate food to 
families in need, and here you 
can clearly see the fruits of their 

labour. THANK YOU! 💕🌈 

 

Please contact the school office 
if you need to access this 

service. 
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Words of the week: 
 

 
 

 

 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each 
term for all children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the 
attendance figures for each class for last week. Well done! 

 


